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EAO2

From: EAO2 <eao2@mveirb.nt.ca>

To: William Mawdsley <william_mawdsiey@gov.nt.ca>
Cc: <lisa_gallagher@gov.nt.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2000 3:14 PM

Subject: Cameron Hills Timber Report

Hello Mr. Mawdsley,

My name is Joe Acorn and | am working for the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board. The
project | am working on is the Paramount Resources drilling project at Cameron Hills. An issue that must be
examined is cumulative environmental effects. | am trying to find out as much as | can about the past, present
and future forestry activities in this area. | was speaking to Lisa and she mentioned the "Cameron Hills Timber
Supply Analysis” report that was completed. | am wondering if | can get a copy of the report.

My number is 873-9636 if you want to talk about this.
Thanks,

Joe Acorn
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